
 

 
 

21st October 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 Chemistry Day - Wednesday 22nd October 2014 

I am delighted to inform you that your child is one of five students who have been selected to attend the 
Year 10 Chemistry Day on Wednesday 22nd October 2014 at Imperial College, London.  

 
This exciting day aims to enthuse Year 10 students and show future scientists how fun Chemistry can be! 

Participants will conduct a hands-on practical experiment in the morning and after lunch there will be a 
campus tour where they will be asked to spot certain things along the way and the person who spots the 

most will win a prize! Following this there will be a talk from one of the Imperial College academics about 

their exciting research highlighting how important it is for people to continue studying Science and in 
particular Chemistry.  

 
The students will travel from school to Imperial College via public transport, accompanied by a teacher and 

will be brought back to school at 5pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch, if your child receives a 

free school meal a packed lunch will be provided. The students will be representing the school and we ask 
that they are full school uniform. 

 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip as soon as possible and do not hesitate to get in 

touch with us if you require any further information. Students who do not return the below slip will not be 
able to attend the trip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Moss 
Head of Chemistry 

 

              
 

Permission Slip 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Year 10 Chemistry Day Trip on Wednesday 22nd October 

2014 as outlined above. 

 

Pupil name:         

Emergency contact:       

  
Phone: 

  

Medical conditions:         

Dietary requirements:         

Signature:     Date of signature:   

 


